​
Circular No.: 18-046
Date

:
13 March 2018
To

:         San Lorenzo Tower Unit Owners and Residents from the 



46th floor to 58th floor

Subject         :        REVISED SCHEDULE OF WATER INTERRUPTION ON



15 MARCH 2018
_____________________________________________________________
 
Kindly be advised that our Engineering and Maintenance team will be replacing a damaged gate valve on the 55th floor. This rectification work would entail a water interruption on:

DATE
: 
March 15, 2018 (Thursday) 

TIME
:
1PM TO 6PM
         AREAS AFFECTED
:
46th floor to 58th floor
We urge everyone to make the necessary preparations and make sure to have enough stock or supply of water in your kitchen and bathroom during the said activity.

Upon resumption of the water supply, your tap water will appear to be light brown in color.  We advise that you let the tap water in your kitchen to continuously flow until the discoloration disappears.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
Thank you.

For and on behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation 
ADETTE S. JUSTO




THESS M. FLORES

San Lorenzo Property Manager


Head Property Manager
